
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF OAK GROVE 
COUNTY OF ANOKA 

STATE OF MINNESOTA 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Oak Grove Planning Commission 
Regular Meeting will be held on Thursday, May 15th 2025 at 6:30 p.m. at City Hall 
located at 19900 Nightingale St NW, Oak Grove, MN to hear the following public 
hearings.  
PUBLIC HEARING to consider a variance to construct an accessory building in 
front of the house. Darcy & Candy Spielmann. 2160 198th Ave NW.  
 
The public is invited to provide comments at the meeting or written comments may 
be submitted to the city or emailed to clerk@ci.oak-grove.mn.us.   
 
Britt Pease, Deputy City Clerk   
 
 
 
 

mailto:clerk@ci.oak-grove.mn.us

